
01
Season

2024

NEWSLETTER
MARCH 2024

Hello and welcome to the 2024 Hockey Season. Let’s
work together to make it as exciting and successful as
ever!
COHA is starting the season with some new staff and
Board members. At the AGM in February, we
farewelled our two Co-Presidents, Sally Mullally and
Craig Paterson and welcomed Paula Shortall to the
President’s role. We also welcomed two new Board
members, Tania Pringle and Chris Galbraith, who will
join existing Board members, Nikki Heckler and Sarah
Fairmaid.
We have a new staff member, Sally Davies who has
joined us as our Administration Officer. At present we
are advertising the Development Officer role to
replace the fabulous Berber, who has sadly returned
home to the Netherlands. Please see the ad on Page 3
if you think you could fill this position.

Have a great season!
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FUNKEY HOCKEY
FUNKEY HOCKEY is back! Due to the availability of coaches and some great club support we are able to
offer 3 sessions of Funkey Hockey this term in 3 central locations. This is open to anyone Year 1 - 8 who
wants to do some pre-season training, who are wondering if they should play hockey this year or those

that just want to give it a go! 
REGISTER TODAY!

Registration link - Funkey Hockey pre season 2024

https://www.playhq.com/hockey-new-zealand/register/5a9564


HOCKEY
Open to everyone who wants to get some pre season

training OR wants to give Hockey a go! 
No gear? = No problem!

CROMWELL - Tuesday 

WANAKA - Wednesday 

ALEXANDRA - Thursday 

27th March, 3rd & 10th April
Time: 3.30-4.15: Year 1-4

4:30-5:15 Years 5-8
Location: Wanaka Primary School

28th March, 4th & 11th April
Time: 3.30-4.15: Year 1-4

4:30-5:15 Years 5-8

More info? Email admin@coha.org.nz

It’s Back! 3 Weeks
$25

26th March, 2nd & 9th April
Time: 3.30-4.15 = Year 1-4 & Year 5-8
Location: Central Otago Sports Turf

Sign up here!
or visit

coha.org.nz

Limited
spaces so get

in quick!



Under 15/Under18 Programme
All 2024 U18 players and those that played in the 2023 CO U15 team are

encouraged to register for this exciting 5 week programme. Sessions with Black
Stick Joey Morrison and Sporting Edge are included.

Registrations close Friday 5th April
Registration link: U15 accelerator / U18 development program

Development Officer
Central Otago Hockey Association has an opportunity for a person with a passion

for hockey to join our team as a Development Officer. This person will be
responsible for the planning, implementing and delivery of hockey programmes

in our community.
There is a good remuneration package including the use of the Association’s

vehicle.
Approximately 20 hours per week until November 2024.

For more information and a full job description please email Sally Davies
admin@coha.org.nz

Applications close Friday, April 5th 2024. 

https://www.playhq.com/hockey-new-zealand/register/cb1db6


Watch this space!!
Coming to a town near

you!
HOLIDAY HOCKEY

PROGRAMME
Keep an eye on our

Facebook page for details

Team Entries and the 2024
Fee Structure

Team Entries are due 11th April (please note
the change of date due to the Funkey Hockey
Programme).  

Players allocated to teams - this MUST be
completed (including coaches and managers)
by 29th April.

This year COHA are trialling a new fee structure
with 1 team entry cost which includes the
affiliation fees to HNZ and COHA, game turf
fees, competition entry fee, Pavilion fee and
umpire fee (Premier teams only). We hope this
makes it easier for clubs to plan for the season
and less admin all around.

2024 fee structure per team:
The Fun sticks will remain at $10 per player
Mini Sticks $350
Kiwi Sticks $550
Kwik Sticks $600
Senior Reserve $2,100
Premier $3000 

Summary of Calendar Dates 
Detailed competition information for each grade can
be found in the Handbook or from your local club.
All junior grades will again start with a Festival Week
in Cromwell similar to last year with mini games to
kick start the season. All managers/coaches will be
required to attend a meeting during this week on the
day that your team is playing.

Kiwi Sticks Monday 29th April
Kwik Stick Girls Tuesday 30th April
Kwik Stick Boys Wednesday 1st May
Fun and Mini Sticks Sunday 5th May

Senior Reserve Div 2 Boys (Monday 29th April),
Senior Reserve Div 2 Girls (Thursday 2nd May),
Senior Reserve Div 1 (Friday 3rd May), Premier Men &
Women (Saturday 4th May) will all start their
competition games this week.

Fun & Mini sticks finish 30th June = 8 weeks in
Term 2 
Kiwi sticks finish 5th August = 12 weeks
Kwik Sticks finish 6th/7th August = 13 weeks
Senior Reserve grades finish 12th/15th/16th = 13
weeks (14 for Girls div 2)
Premier Finals Day = 17th August = 13 weeks

Other important dates
5th April - Registrations for U15 accelerator/U18
Development Program close
14th April - Joey Morrison coaching clinic (yr 7
and above) (TBC) 
22/23rd April - Sporting Edge camp and pop up
shop in Cromwell
3rd May - U18 representative team registration
due
5th May - U18 representative campaign starts
12th May - Wakatipu Shield (U18 teams)
17th May - Senior Men representative registration
due.
1-3rd June - Mainland cup (U18 teams), Ian Smith
tournament (Senior Men)

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/4/folders/1-CBy-llwZEapoO1UURgXi_bjfqTATrNu
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/4/folders/1-CBy-llwZEapoO1UURgXi_bjfqTATrNu
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15aKS4PzOH9xTFkOIXfdfuAhEiY3d0KMR/view?usp=sharing


A few
memories

from previous
seasons

 Hockey NZ National Coaching Ticket

COHA is encouraging all coaches of all levels to complete this course, even if you have coached for
years. It is online, quick and easy, and best of all FREE!

The interactive online course takes approximately 30 mins and covers:
Critical information for coaching young people
Important practical Health and Safety for Coaches and their play
Information about how to access all the current coaching resources
Opportunity to share personalized coaching insights to shape the future of coaching

Once the course is completed, Coaches receive a National Coaching Ticket Certificate valid for 2
years. This is nationally recognised, and can be shared with clubs, schools, associations, and anyone

involved in appointing coaches.

National Coaching Ticket link

https://www.hockeynz.co.nz/news/introducing-the-national-coaching-ticket?rq=national%20coaching%20ticket


Have a great Easter!


